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IMPORTED PRODUCT

BEDOUKIAN cis -11- TETRADECENYL ACETATE

TECHNICAL PHEROMONE

FOR MANUFACTURING USE ONLY

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

GUARANTEE:
cis-1-Tetradecenyl Acetate    90%

REGISTRATION NUMBER 25246

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

WARNING SKIN AND EYE IRRITANT

POTENTIAL SKIN SENSITIZER

Net Contents:   Kg

Registrant:
Bedoukian Research Inc.

21 Finance Drive
Danbury CT

USA 06810-4192
(203) 830-4000

Formulator:
3M Canada Company
P.O. Box 5757
London, Ontario

N6A 4T1
(519) 452-6767

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: To be used only in the manufacture,
formulating, repacking or repouring of a pest control product
solely for export from Canada.  Read Technical Bulletin for
formulating details.



PRECAUTIONS: WARNING: Causes eye and skin irritation.  May cause
dermal sensitization.  Do not get on skin, in eyes or on
clothing.  Avoid breathing vapors or spray mist.  Wear chemical-
resistant gloves when handling the concentrate.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS: Do not discharge effluent containing this
product into lakes, streams, ponds, estuaries, oceans or public
water.  Do not discharge effluent containing this product to
sewer systems.

FIRST AID: In case of skin contact, wash with plenty of soap and
water.  If irritation persists, seek medical attention.  If in
eyes, flush with plenty of water and seek medical attention if
irritation persists.  If breathed in move person to fresh air. 
If ingested, administer water and call a physician or poison
control center immediately.  Do not induce vomiting.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Treat symptomatically.

STORAGE: Keep in original container during storage.  Store in a
cool, dry place away from seed, feed, fertilizers or other
pesticides.

DISPOSAL: Canadian manufacturers should dispose of unwanted
active ingredients and containers in accordance with municipal or
provincial regulations.  For additional details and clean up of
spills, contact the provincial regulatory agency.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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